

Title: Mrs.

Organization: Self

Address:

City: MISSOURI CITY

State: TX
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:

Dear Redistricting Committee,

I write to you with a heavy heart, urging you to prioritize what is right—not only for Texas, but for the integrity of our democracy. In light of the recent catastrophic flooding across Central Texas, I implore you to shift your focus from redistricting efforts to addressing the urgent safety and recovery needs of our communities.

In early July 2025, relentless rainfall and flash floods devastated towns like Kerrville and others throughout the Hill Country. Over 130 lives were tragically lost, hundreds were rescued, and entire neighborhoods were swept away in the night. Families lost homes, livelihoods, and loved ones. The emotional and psychological scars remain fresh, and the path to recovery will be long and arduous.

The Texas State Guard, National Guard, and countless volunteers have been working tirelessly to provide shelter, distribute emergency supplies, and support displaced residents. A Disaster Recovery Center has been established at First Baptist Church in Kerrville, where families continue to seek help. Relief efforts are ongoing, but the need for resources—building materials, financial assistance, and mental health support—is overwhelming.

This is not the time to redraw lines. It is the time to draw together. Please stand with the people of Central Texas and all those affected by this tragedy. Prioritize their recovery, ensure they receive the support they need, and take meaningful action to prevent future disasters.

Thank you for your attention and for your commitment to serving the people of Texas.

Sincerely, Ana Molina